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To provide an added level of safety and convenience for all we have installed a secure medical drop 
box in the Safety Complex Lobby. We offer this location for those who may choose to safely dispose of 
unwanted or expired medications.  

You are able drop off with no questions asked! 

Please remember, unsecured medication within the home may cause a number of concerns to 
include confusion and medication misuse resulting in serious health implications.  

This drop box is equipped with a factory installed locking mechanism and internal safety measures to 
prevent the removal of items. The lobby remains unlocked for 24/7/365 access and under constant 
surveillance monitoring.   
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